

May 13, 2025

**Cheryl Bertolino** 

80 Profio Road McDonald, PA 15057-9740

Dear Cheryl,

I want to extend my heartfelt gratitude for your generous donation of \$100.00 (Check No. 105, dated 5/1/2025) to The Watchful Shepherd USA in memory of your husband through The Michael S. Bertolino Foundation Grant Program and Emails to Heaven.

Your support plays a vital role in helping us achieve our mission and provide critical assistance to victims of child and family abuse and neglect. It is through the kindness and compassion of individuals like you that we can make a meaningful impact.

Your donation has been made in memory of **Michael S. Bertolino.** We certify that The Watchful Shepherd provided no goods in consideration of this contribution. **Our Tax ID** is #25-1760181.

I thank you for opening your heart to support The Watchful Shepherd's efforts to help and protect ALL children from the disaster of child abuse and neglect. Childhood should be as it was intended — innocent and happy.

From all of the children that suffer from abuse or feel isolated and from the Board of Directors of The Watchful Shepherd USA I wish to leave you with this little truth...From all of us in need to all of you who care...Thank You.

Thank you so much for donating to with sincere gratitude,
Thank you so much for donating to with sincere gratitude,
The wotchful shepherd your
Sierra French, M. ED.
Program Director
Tusb and The wortchful shepherd is able to Sierra French, M. ED.
Program Director
Tusb and The wortchful shepherd usa
Continue attr mission because of amaz mediatchful shepherd usa
Continue attr mission because of amaz mediatchful shepherd usa

The official registration and financial information of The Watchful Shepherd USA may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll-free, within Pennsylvania, 1-800-732-0999.

Registration does not imply endorsement.